The VOICE of the VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin - July 2017

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD--
Highlights of the July Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:
e To set the public hearing for a proposed amendment to the zoning code. The public hearing is scheduled for August 8 @ 7

p.m. for Ordinance 2017_03 to create Section 9.01(7D) of the Code of Ordinances and Ordinance 2017_04 to create Section
9.01(8B) of the Code of Ordinances pertaining to roof top signs.

To hire an arborist at a cost of up to $500 to inspect tree damage.

The application for operator’s licenses for Shambhu Lamichhane and Stacey Elliott.

To renew the employee health insurance for 8/1/17.

Request from the First Responders to plant a tree at the ballfield in memory of Lisa VandenElzen.

The rebidding of certain paving projects in 2017 and have the village employees do the curb/gutter and storm sewer work.

The village received notice of the following:
o Receipt of Quarterly Street Aid Payment in the amount of $12,292.82.
e The condition of budgets for all funds as of 6/30/2017.
e The 2016 audit report for the village presented by the auditors stating that the village has about a year's worth of fund balance
which puts us in strong financial shape and a healthy balance in our capital improvements fund for future capital expenditures.

Voices of Peace Gospel Fest — August 18th & 19th at the Hilbert Civic Park
Cheesehead Run - August 19th by Village Centre on Main Street

Hilbert Lions

Thank you Hilbert and the entire Calumet County area for your generous support for the Hilbert Lions 4t of July Community Festivall
This year's event brought back memories of years gone by with the huge crowds for the Fireman's Parade as well as tremendous
support for the food and drink stands, fantastic participation in enjoying the entertainment at the park, the high spirited support of the UW
Echoes of Camp Randall and fireworks that any community would be proud to present. We would like to thank those for the unbelievable
financial support which made this all happen. Thanks to all Lion's members, their families and the many community members who
provided help in the stands, whom without we would not be able to provide the service an event like this requires. Funds from this festival
will provide for community, state and national needs of the less fortunate, victims of disasters, parks, schools and countless other
projects which benefit us all. We welcome any suggestions and assistance from everyone and look forward to an even bigger and better

time next year! It was a great year! Thanks again.
The Hilbert Lions Picnic Committee

Next Regular Board Meeting, Tuesday, August 8th, 2017, 7 p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com
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